
 

 

A Word from Pastor Dan 

Grace to you, Holiday Hills family 

As many of you know by now, the COVID-19 virus has affected all of our lives. Pastor Mark & wife Dena 

from the Assembly of God church are in the hospital positive for the virus. Some of us were in contact with 

him on the 9th, thus we are quarantined. So, please pray for them, our church, and the community. 

 Due to our present conditions, we are cancelling all Worship/meetings/gatherings for our church family 

through March.  

Please take a moment and meditate on these words from the Scripture “Do not be anxious about anything, 

but in every situation, by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, present your requests to God. And the peace 

of God, which transcends all understanding, will guard your hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus. 

“Philippians 4:6-7 (NiV)    

I have implemented a care taker initiative where each of our elderly that live alone have a person checking 

on them. If they need anything, we have others to pick up and deliver.  

I will be sending out weekly messages and sermons to you on e-mail and on our web page. For those of you 

on social media, up-dates will be posted on our “HHUMCPrayer Chain”, It is very important that we all keep 

informed during this difficult time, please feel free to call, text, e-mail me for any concerns.  

May the LORD be exalted in this time as we glorify God, treasure Jesus Christ, love others and make 

disciples of all peoples.  

Your Loving Servant, Pastor Dan 


